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CFL Department 2023–2024 Notice

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to all the returning families and new students who just joined BCS this year. This year we

will be back to in person learning. We hope all the students have an enjoyable and fun experience with

us while learning the Chinese language and culture.

Below are a few important notes:

The textbook and workbook fees for this year are in the followings below:

班級

Grade
課本

Textbook - Better Chinese
課本金額

Textbook Price
統一 &暑假作業
Workbooks

金額

Total
Amount

CFL0 My First Chinese Words
(36 Booklets + CD)

$65.00 N/A $65.00

CFL1 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. I)
$32.00 $22.00 $54.00

CFL2 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. I)
Reuse $22.00 $22.00

CFL3 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. II)
$32.00 $22.00 $54.00

CFL4 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. II)
Reuse $22.00 $22.00

CFL5 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. III)
$35.00 $22.00 $57.00

CFL6 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. III)
Reuse $22.00 $22.00

CFL7 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. IV)
$35.00 $22.00 $57.00

CFL8 My First Chinese Reader

(Vol. IV)
Reuse $22.00 $22.00

● Some classes require writing exercise book ($5.00 each)
● Each “Better Chinese” Volume will be used for two CFL levels

1. Do not pay in cash. Write a check payable to “BCS” and write down the student’s ID number,
English name, and class. Your class representative will collect the check.

2. Class fee is not collected by BCS. The class fee amount varies from class to class. It’s a fund
agreed among all parents. The amount can be paid to your class rep.

3. Parent Reps please collect all the book fees from each parent.
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*Due to the rising costs and lower headcount, BCS will not be distributing Class Materials Fee of $25 per

student to the teacher this year. Some teachers may still need those fees. We still can help teachers get

them by class rep collecting the recommended $25 class fee per student and managing the class material

fund.

Wish you all an enjoyable and successful new school year!
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